
                                                                                 
 

President of European Fencing Confederation 
 

Address: Kolínská 11, 130 00  Prague 3  Czech Republic                                         e-mail: franci@tnet.cz 

                                                                                                 Prague, 28 of October 2014  

                                                                                                 Groenholm, Peter (FIN) 

                                                                                                               Via e-mail 

OFFICIAL DESIGNATION 

 

Dear Sir, 

I have a pleasure to inform you that EFC Executive Committee designated you as Referee 
at First European Games to be held from 23rd to 27th of June 2015 in Baku (AZE). 
 
All details of your travel and stay conditions will be communicated to you upon confirmation 
of the acceptance of this designation. 

For contacting without delay the organiser, please use following contact address: 

Mr. Tamas Varga, Fencing Competition Manager 

Email:    tamas.varga@baku2015.com  

 

Your confirmation sent as soon as possible to the organisers and also to EFC Technical 
Director (julius.kralik@gmail.com) would be welcomed. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

                                                                               

 

                                                                       

                                                                                        Julius Kralik 

                                                                                 EFC Technical Director 


